
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Why not? 
• There is no need for a gas station in this location. The 

Chevron station is just down the road and there are about 
7 other stations within a 5-mile radius 

• Existing local businesses would be evicted 

• It is immediately adjacent to the Joe Rodota Trail 

• The location is in a priority groundwater basin, do we need 
more underground storage tanks at risk of leaking?  

• The location is in the Laguna de Santa Rosa within 
California tiger salamander Critical Habitat 

• We are in the midst of a climate crisis and should be 
finished building 20th century fossil fuel infrastructure 

 
 
 

The project will next go to the Board of Zoning Adjustments. Send Comments to: 
Daniel Hoffman dhoffman@migcom.com and arielle.kohn@sonoma-county.org  
Copy your County Supervisor and Supervisor Lynda Hopkins of District 5, where 
the project is located: lynda.hopkins@sonoma-county.org  

Proposed Location: 5300 Sebastopol Road (Llano Road & Highway 12) 

Another Gas Station? NO! 
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For more info and to find out how to help stop the construction of new gas stations in Sonoma 
County, contact woodyhastings [at] gmail.com 707-829-3460 


